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Department concludes allocation of medical graduates 
  
  

Pretoria: The Department of Health has today (Thursday, 08 July 2021) concluded 
the allocation of the final batch of medical graduates into positions to ensure that 
provinces proceed with the appointment of eligible medical graduates in various 
facilities to commence with the Internship for 2021 mid-year cycle.  
   
The Department wishes to take this opportunity to thank the National Treasury and 
Provincial Departments of Health for the progressive consultation, which resulted in 
identifying source of funding to see the conclusion of this challenge. 


